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End of year reports 
The end of year reports will be sent out to you by 
email this year. Please can you ensure that your email 
address is correct so that we send the report out to the 
right person. Early years and Key Stage 1 reports will 
be sent out on Thursday 4th July and Key Stage 2  
reports will be sent out on Friday 5th July.  
Unfortunately we will not be able to give out paper 
copies this year.  

Quidditch Day! 
On Monday 3rd June (the first day back after half 
term) we are having a special Quidditch day based on 
the game in Harry Potter. The children need to come 
to school in their PE kits for the day and will take part 
in activities.  Reception children will still go swimming 
in the afternoon and will complete their activities in 
the morning.  

Walk to School Week 
Next week is walk to school week! Help to save the 
environment, encourage more exercise and reduce 
congestion by walking/riding your bike or taking  
public transport to school! We will be talking to the 
children about this in class and recording who has 
walked to school. If you live far away and need to 
drive maybe you could park a bit further away in the 
village and walk part of the way. 



 Diary Dates 
 
 
W/C 20th May– Walk to School Week 
 
Monday 20th May– Y123 Trip to the Space Centre 
 
Thursday 23rd and Friday 24th May—Y5 Ironbridge  
Residential 
 
Friday 24th May– MUFTI day in aid of the NSPCC 
 
W/C 27th May—Summer Half Term 
 
Monday 3rd June– Quidditch day!  
 
Thursday 6th June– Y 456 Anglo Saxon visitor at school 
 
W/C 10th June– Phonics screening check 
 
Friday 14th June– Father’s Day Lunch 
 
Thursday 4th July— EYs and KS1 reports go out 
Friday 5th July—KS2 reports go out 
 
Friday 12th July– Summer Fayre from 1:30pm 
Friday 19th July– Y6 leavers assembly 10:30am 
 
Friday 19th July—Break up for the summer holidays 



 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s  
Lighthorne Heath Heroes! 

 

House Points for this week 
Rabbits            38 Dogs     40 

Guinea Pigs      42 Cats      40 



 

 
Total Raised:  

£180.10! 

Thank you to all those 
who came along to  
enjoy Easter Bingo  
before the holidays!  
We had a great time 
and lots of money was 
raised.  We plan to use 
this money to buy 
some new maths  
resources.  

Thank you to all the adults who 
gave up their time to volunteer for 
the evening and help out!  



 

The minimum acceptable attendance, as 
stipulated by Warwickshire Local 

 Authority, is 95%.  
Low attendance results in poorer  

educational progress and attainment.  

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child: 
Article 3 (Best Interests of the Child.)  

Reception– 97.5% 
I have decided to leave Nursery off the attendance as 
their attendance is not statutory.  

Year 1/2/3– 99.5% 

Year 4/5/6– 97.5% 

Well done to Y123 who had the 
highest attendance at school this 

week with a brilliant 94.6% 
  

Whole School Attendance: 98.51% 



 

Well done to all the children that were sponsored to 
read at home. You raised £325 for the school to spend 
on books! This amount has been topped up by  
Usbourne. We are submitting our order of books and 
can’t wait for them to arrive in school to support our 
learning in class!  



 



 


